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Catholic Charities USA Applauds the Supreme Court’s Decision to Allow DACA to Continue 
Urges Congress to Pursue Permanent Legislative Solution 

Alexandria, Va. (June 18, 2020) – Catholic Charities USA (CCUSA) applauds the Supreme Court’s 
decision that allows the Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program to continue. While 
this is a positive step based on procedural concerns, it nonetheless reflects a fundamental humanitarian 
sensitivity to the plight of these young women and men who know no other home than our country.  
We strongly urge Congress to prioritize finding a permanent, bipartisan legislative solution to protect 
DACA recipients.  

Catholic Charities agencies have served DACA recipients and their families throughout the program’s 
existence.  Catholic Charities will continue to work with all immigrants, migrants and refugees as we 
have for over 100 years. 
 
ABOUT CATHOLIC CHARITIES 
Catholic Charities USA (CCUSA), a member of Caritas Internationalis, is the national office for the 
Catholic Charities ministry nationwide. CCUSA’s members provide help and create hope for more 
than 12 million people a year regardless of religious, social, or economic backgrounds. To learn 
more, visit www.CatholicCharitiesUSA.org. 
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